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Town of Franklin development news
September 27, 2012 - Spotlights

Several large construction projects within the town have recently been permitted, the most recent
being 2 Forge Parkway, within Forge Park. Approvals for this location were granted for the
construction of a 10,000 s/f physical therapy and rehabilitation services office for Milford Regional
Rehabilitation Center, which is currently located in a rented office space elsewhere in the town. The
new medical center will be located across Rte.140 from the new U.S. headquarters building for
Hamilton Storage Technologies at 3 Forge Parkway, which consists of a 51,000 s/f light
manufacturing facility. Hamilton's facility was permitted and received a Tax Increment Finance
Agreement with the town during 2011 and is under construction.
New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540



